given consent for feedback to be sent to the school. Feedback this year will be targeted and based on numerical data. The Admissions Tutors formally thanked the Senior Tutor, the Subject Coordinators, interviewers, and the Tutorial/Admissions Office for their hard work during the admissions process. Council formally thanked both Admissions Tutors for their excellent work.

(v) **Minutes of College Committees**: for note only.

a. Computer Committee: 12 October 2020.

b. Library Committee: 19 May 2020.

(vi) Any Other Business

None.

4. **RESERVED**

5. **Date of Next Meeting**

2.00pm on Monday, 1 March 2021 By Zoom

Distribution (Reserved): Anthony, Lord Grabiner QC (Chair); Professor Jason Carroll; Dr Andrew Carter; Dr Tim Chesters; Dr Maciej Dunajski; Professor John Gibson; Professor Jonathan